
City Administrator Lewis, 

As we discussed, I would like to be able to pay Rollingwood police reserves. This might help us retain the 

current reserve officer we have who is very competent and also acts as a department trainer. I was 

thinking at least $26.00 per hour. At 16 hours per month this would be less than $5000 per reserve 

officer per year (not including uniforms and other expenses). See the link below for an example of an 

agency who pays reserve officers.  

https://www.governmentjobs.com/jobs/2302777/reserve-police-officer-part-

time/agency/wataugatx/apply?utm_campaign=google_jobs_apply&utm_source=google_jobs_apply&ut

m_medium=organic 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Jason Brady   
Chief of Police 
Rollingwood Police Department 

 
403 Nixon Drive  
Rollingwood, Texas  78746 
jbrady@rollingwoodtx.gov 

Office 512-328-1900 
Fax 512-831-5250 
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